
From: Norman Lam  

Sent: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 2:35 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Apartment buildings Leslie Street and Elgin Mill Road 

The City Clerk 

It is with great alarm that I read about the 27 and 31 storey apartment building plan at 
this location. 

I am a long time resident of Richmond Hill and this is in my immediate neighbourhood.  

This is a quiet residential neighbourhood that has recently seen the development of 
monster data centres (six of them) east of Leslie - with 90 feet hydro poles springing up 
all along the West side (residential side) without any prior warning to the residents. 
Then, the sudden proposal of a painted mural 120 feet wide marking the entrance to the 
data centre. 

And now high density residences are proposed to further destroy our quiet area. Not to 
mention the lowering of our house values. There seems to no consultation with the 
residents prior to all this destructive planning. In my opinion, all high density resident 
buildings should be located along the Yonge Street corridor, where public transport and 
shopping are more convenient for future residents. 

I am totally opposed to this proposal and hope logic will prevail (soon). 

Sincerely, 

Norman Lam 

96 Sapphire Drive 

mailto:clerks@richmondhill.ca

